
 

As a long-term resident of our community for the past 17 years, I have a deep 
understanding of the challenges and aspirations of local residents. Having actively 
engaged with neighbours, community groups, and various stakeholders, I am 
committed to being a true representative voice on the County Council. 

Through my work and ongoing conversations with residents, I’ve seen firsthand the 
issues that matter most – from infrastructure and transport to housing, public services, 
and the pressing need for transparency and accountability. I am passionate about 
ensuring the council not only listens but also acts on the genuine concerns of our 
community. That’s why I have consistently pushed for improved mechanisms for 
council consultation, aiming to make residents’ voices central to decision-making. 

As your candidate, I would bring a dedicated, responsive, and solutions-focused 
approach to the council, advocating for fairer representation and more inclusive 
governance. Together, we can drive positive change, fostering a community where 
residents feel valued and empowered. I am ready to be that bridge between the people 
and the council, and I would be honoured to have your support as we work towards a 
better future for our community in 2025. 

 

Kind regards Gary Blundell – for Costessey Division Norfolk County Council 2025 

 


